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Cannon Beach expands its e-permitting services 
Plumbing contractors can now pull permits 24/7 

 
(Cannon Beach) — Contractors in Cannon Beach can now buy plumbing permits — in addition to mechanical 
permits — without having to leave home or the office. 
 
Cannon Beach has expanded its online permitting service to include plumbing permits. A state-sponsored Web 
site, www.BuildingPermits.Oregon.gov, allows contractors to apply and pay for multiple permits from multiple 
building departments any hour of the day, any day of the week. The Cannon Beach Building Department is the 
first north coast building department to offer services online through the site, which is hosted by the state 
Department of Consumer and Business Services’ Building Codes Division. Cannon Beach began offering 
mechanical permits through www.BuildingPermits.Oregon.gov in early February. 
 
Other participating building departments include Beaverton, Hillsboro, Milwaukie, Portland, Oregon City, 
Medford, Eugene, Lake Oswego, and Springfield and Lane, Washington, and Clackamas counties. 
 

### 
 

The Building Codes Division, part of the Department of Consumer and Business Services, provides building 
code development, administration, inspection, plan review, licensing, and permit services to the construction 
industry to help ensure the safe and effective construction of structures in Oregon.  
For more information, visit www.bcd.oregon.gov.  

The Department of Consumer and Business Services is Oregon’s largest business regulatory and consumer 
protection agency. For more information, visit www.dcbs.oregon.gov. 
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